
Social Media  Unfortunately the 
inappropriate use of social media 
has once again caused upset 
amongst some of our older 
children this week.  I cannot 
implore of you any more than I 
already have, about the 
importance of only allowing your 
children to access age appropriate content online and 

this includes social media as well as online gaming.  Children of 

primary school age do not have the maturity or resilience to deal with 
content of a more adult nature and that is why there are strict age 

limits.  Please do not allow your children access to content that is not 

age appropriate as it is often staff at school who are left dealing with 

the consequences.  To find out more about keeping your children safe 

online, follow this link: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#guides


Sharing Assembly  It was lovely to see so many of you in school on Tuesday.  
Thank you for taking the time to come and see us!


Class Arrangements for September 2025  We are fortunate enough to be 
able to continue to operate with four class from September although there is 
a change to the class make up due to year group sizes:

Saplings Class: Nursery 1 and Nursery 2 children taught by Pre-school staff

Rowan Class: Reception, Year 1 and 2 children taught by Miss Robertson 
and Miss Barnes

Oak Class: Year 3 and 4 children taught by Miss Cameron


Willow Class: Year 5 and 6 children taught by a teacher new to 
the school


And finally…It is Comic Relief Day on Friday 21st 
March and I would like to invite the children to come 
to school in red clothes in exchange for a £1 donation 
for this worthy charity.  Thank you.


Summerbridge Primary School


14th March 2025

17 Mar - 
Online Hindu 
Assembly - 
Holi


21 Mar - 
Comic Relief 
Day


1 Apr - Parent 
Pop In 3pm


4 Apr - break 
up


This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Our Local Area’

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#guides
https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/



